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Thank you, Mr. President.

We welcome the distinguished delegation of Uzbekistan and thank them for their national report and presentation.

Italy welcomes Uzbekistan’s efforts to promote and protect human rights. In this regard, Italy welcomes in particular, since the second cycle of the UPR, the enhanced cooperation with international organizations, the constructive dialogue with the UN special procedures, as well as the ongoing reforms. 
Italy recommends Uzbekistan to:
· enhance efforts to create an environment in which journalists, human rights defenders and NGOs can freely operate in accordance  with international standards; 
· adopt effective measures to promote and protect freedom of religion or belief and to prevent related restrictions and discrimination;
· take further steps to fight violence against women; 
· consider repealing provisions that criminalize homosexuality.

Italy wishes Uzbekistan a successful UPR.
Thank you.

